
      òThe fact that a boy is an Eagle Scout has always carried with it a special significance, not only 
in Scouting but also as he enters higher education, business or industry, and community service. 
The award is a performance-based achievement whose standards have been well maintained over 
the years. Not every boy who joins a Boy Scout troop earns the Eagle Scout rank; only about 5 
percent of all Boy Scouts do so. This represents more than 2 million Boy Scouts who have earned 
the rank since 1912. Nevertheless, the goals of Scoutingñcitizenship training, character 
development, and personal fitnessñremain important for all Scouts, whether or not they attain the 
Eagle Scout rank.ó (http://www.nesa.org/trail.html) 
    This weekend, Sunday, Feb 26, a Court of Honor will be held here at St Mary to recognize 

and congratulate three members of our parish troop who have attained the Boy Scout Rank of Eagle over the last two 
years. They are: Mitchell Cowan, Gus Haley, and Brevin Runnebohm. 
Brevinõs project provided St Mary parish with two AED defibrillator devices ð one each for the school and church. 

Fortunately, we havenõt needed either (thank God!), but thanks to Brevin, the parish and school are prepared should the 
need arise. 
Gusõ project provided St Mary Calvary Cemetery with a peaceful prayer grotto. It includes a lovely Piet¨ Statue 

(Mary holding the crucified Christ taken down from the cross) and benches. 
Mitchellõs project provided Caldwell Acres (Steam Show Grounds) with a new entrance sign. 

                             St George (Patron Saint of Scouting) and St Mary, pray for us ~ Fr. Gries 
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  Lent & Easter Faith Opportunity  
                BIBLE STUDY 
              Lectio Eucharist 
Eucharist throughout Scriptures 

Mar. 8   Source & Summit-Introducing the  
              Eucharist 
Mar. 15  In the Beginning - Garden of Eden 
Mar. 22  Lamb of God - Sacrifice of Isaac 

Bring your Bible and Catechism! 
Wednesday Evenings, 7-9p.m. 

School Multipurpose Room 



Fr. Burkhart Scholarship applications are available in the 
parish office during regular business hours. Applicants 
must be attending a Catholic college in 2017/2018. 
Deadline to apply is April 1, 2017. 
 
St. Mary PTA Scholarship Applications are available at RCHS 
or on the table in the north vestibule of the church. 
Applicants must be a St. Mary School alumni who attended St. 
Mary School from first to sixth grade. Deadline to apply 
is March 31, 2017. 

 
The Family of JoAnn Herbert would like 
to express their sincere gratitude and 
appreciation to Father Gries for all your 
prayers, visits, blessings, support and 
Mass. Thank you to the funeral dinner 
committee and the people of St. Mary 

parish for all your food, cards, visits, phone calls, 
flowers, gifts, donations, and especially for the prayers, 
love, and support expressed during this difficult time. 
We would also like to thank all the staff of the Flatrock 
River Lodge, Reflections, and Hospice who provided 
exceptional loving care for our wife/mother/ 
grandmother. Blessings to all of you! Jerry Herbert,  
Christina Davenport, J.D. Herbert, Sara Vincent, Kelly 
Carter, and families. 

WELCOME  TO ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 2 

MEET THIS  WEEKõS 
RCIA 

CANDIDATE 
 

KAREN L. HALL 
                                   
  
 

 
    I am the widow of Tom Hall and the mother of Nicki Hall 
and Bill Hall (deceased).  
    I live in Manilla, IN and have two grandchildren and, I have 
just recently found out I am going to be a great-grandma. I 
work at Paveyõs Store in Milroy. I love interacting with people. 
    Attending the Catholic Church and listening to what was 
talked about each week helped me to realize that the Catholic 
religion is what has been missing in my life. 
    What I have learned about the Bible has surprised me most in 
my becoming a Catholic Christian. 
     Profession:  Convenience Store Clerk 
     Favorite Scripture:  John 3:16 
     Hobbies:  Reading, crafting and cooking 
     Favorite Vacation Destination: Colonial New England and  
     up the coast to Maine in the fall to see the leaves changing. 

Ministers-to-the-Sick                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Feb. 27  Jeanie Spaeth           Mar. 6 Joan Meo 
Money Counters     
Feb. 27  Jeanie Spaeth, April Yager, Royann Eck, 
              Mary Ann Harpring 
Mar. 6    Kathy Dean, Debbie Banks, Sheila Zwickey, 
               Robin Land 
Food Pantry   
Feb. 27 (Restock) Sheila Zwickey & Denise Hoeing 
Mar. 1  (Work Pantry) Lori Ernstes, Dave Moeller, 
                                      Annette Niehoff 
Mar. 8  (Work Pantry) Michelle Amos, Denise  
                                      Hoeing, Karen Hall 
     

 
Wednesday, March 1, 2017: St. Mary 
Mass times are: 7:00a.m., 8:30a.m. 
and 6:30p.m.  
 

 

St. Mary Penance Service: Thursday, March 9, 2017 
at 7:00p.m. 
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MARCH 25, 2017 (8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
www.indianacatholicwomen.com  


